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Dear	Valued	Supplier,	
	
I	am	pleased	to	inform	you	that	following	an	internal	reorganisation,	beginning	1	March	2017	the	
technology	brands	EMC	Technology,	Hypertac,	IDI,	Lorch,	Millitech,	RF	Labs,	TECOM	and	TRAK	
will	begin	transitioning	to	using	the	single	brand	name	“Smiths	Interconnect.”	

	
The	technology	brands	will	retain	a	level	of	visibility	in	the	new	branding	architecture	during	the	
transition,	building	upon	their	existing	foundations	in	the	marketplace.		However,	as	these	
brands	have	grown	within	Smiths	Interconnect,	our	market,	customer	and	technology	
interactions	have	converged	to	the	point	where	we	enhance	our	product	offering,	expertise	and	
technology	partnerships	by	working	together	under	one	name.		
The	rebranding	simplifies	our	identity	and	builds	a	combined	value	of	our	capabilities	into	a	
comprehensive	solutions	provider	capable	of	serving	multiple	applications	for	a	single	customer.	
	
It	simplifies	interaction	with	customers	through	streamlined	points	of	contact	across	the	
business.	Furthermore,	it	enables	increased	expertise	and	knowledge	sharing,	facilitating	
innovation	and	technology	partnerships.	
	
Please	be	assured,	that	you	will	continue	working	with	the	same	team.		
	
Also,	please	note	that	our	legal	entities	will	not	change	until	further	notice.	The	new	branding	
architecture	will	align	with	future	modifications	to	the	legal	structure	to	enable	a	more	simplified	
supplier	experience.	However,	no	imminent	modifications	are	planned	that	affect	your	business	
therefore,	all	legal	documents	should	be	addressed	as	they	are	currently.		
	
We	at	Smiths	Interconnect	look	forward	to	continuing	our	relationship	with	you	and	to	
continuing	a	mutually	beneficial	partnership.	
For	more	information	please	visit	http://smithsinterconnect.com/faq	or	ask	to	your	usual	contact	
within	our	organization.	
	
Best	regards,	
	


